
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

July 11, 2017 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Gene Spender, 

and Steve Cunningham. 

1. Approved June 27 minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed Corporate Authorization Resolution for Norway Savings Bank Account. 

3. Steve Cunningham of Bits & Bytes came in with a presentation for Town Of Lovell website. 

4. Gene Spender came in to discuss LIPPIC Committee decision to return employees to the former 

pay rate of $10.00 per hour. We voted (3-0-0) to approve the former pay rate. 

5. Discussed Maine Warden Service coverage of Kezar Lake, we will forward a copy of the MOU to 

start coverage at same rate as 2016 . 

6. Set a date for August 22, 2017 at 7:00 Lovell Town Meeting Hall to hold an informational 

meeting with the public to discuss options with the Mill Pond Dam. 

7. Reviewed and signed Assessors Certification of Assessment, present assessment is 

$4,352,010.49. 

8. Tommie reported on LVFD. 

9. Larry reported on Public Works. 

10. Discussed an offer for purchase of Public Works Truck we agreed to accept the offer of $18,000 

Larry will make contact. 

11. Discussed placement location of donated Tree Sculpture, we will contact Lovell Historical Society 

as a better location. 

12. Adjourned 8:45 


